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City of Salem 

Planning Board 
 

Will hold a public hearing for all persons interested in the application of NSD REALTY TRUST for a 

Definitive Subdivision Plan in accordance with the Salem Subdivision Regulations and a Cluster Residential 

Development Special Permit per Sec. 7.2 Cluster Residential Development of the Salem Zoning Ordinance to 

allow the construction of a roadway to serve twenty-six (26) residential lots. The proposed development is 

located at CLARK AVENUE, Assessors Map 6, Lots 7, 8, and 9.   

 

The public hearing will be held on Thursday, September 17, 2015 at 7:00 PM, in Room 313, Third Floor at 

120 Washington Street in accordance with Chapter 40A of the Massachusetts General Laws. A copy of the 

application and plans are on file and available for review during normal business hours at the Department of 

Planning & Community Development, Third Floor, 120 Washington Street, Salem, MA. 

 

 

 

        Ben Anderson, Chair 

        Planning Board 
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